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Press Release
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

January 5, 2021
Contact:  Lisa Urbatsch, Executive Assistant
Phone: 701-845-6486
E-Mail:  lisaurbatsch@catholichealth.net
 Several CHI Mercy Health Employees Recognized for Dedicated Service
Valley City, ND  It is remarkable and gratifying to have employees who have served CHI Mercy Health for so many years, like the employees recognized on December 17th,  2020.
The following individuals were recognized for their years of service:   

20 Years of Service:
Mary Kay Johnson
15 Years of Service:
Videlle Hamilton, Susan Skarloken

10 Years of Service: 
Carla Bata, Ellen Coghlan, Sally Didier, Kyle Gregerson,

Randall Kremer
5   Years of Service:
Izabela Bodziachowska, Katie Hedstrom, Paul Kamrowski, 

Susan Nelson

Picture Caption (L to R):  Paul Kamrowski, Carla Bata, Ellen Coghlan, Kyle Gregerson, Videlle Hamilton,  Susan Skarloken, Mary Kay Johnson
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